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We are responding to the letter that we received January 17, 2008. We were one of several households

that received a prior empty envelope from hydro.

This letter is to advise you that we are applying for intervenor status and legal costs regarding

the proposed hydro towers.

We chose to purchase our present property because it was not near any hydro lines. For this reason it is

very frustrating to us to learn that hydro towers could be located next to our property. Carolyn has had

several health issues the last three years and as a result we would feel uncomfortable living next to

hydro lines. We raise and sell poultry and beef our whole business is centered around the fact we

advertise that we sell a superior product that is normally unavailable for customers to buy. We are

giving our customers a drug-free, hormone free, healthy alternate product. Located directly next to

hydro towers would directly affect our business.



We ask you to reconsider locating the hydro lines next to our property. We will be attending the
meeting on February 2, 2008.

Carolyn Giesler
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